
COMMITTEE MEETING
MONDAY 7th DECEMBER 2015 AT 5.00PM
EAST COMMITTEE MEETING ROOM??

MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS
EARLE STREET

CREWE

PRESENT: Chairman Clive Mosby, Maurice Jones, Barbara Colbert, Peter Kay, Jill 
Oakes, John Oakes, Wendy Johns, Ann Jones.   

APOLOGIES:
Lindsay Johns, Ray Stafford.  

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 5th October meeting. 
The Chairman thanked all members involved in the Polish Evening and 
also the Christmas dinner for their hard work in making both evening 
enjoyable.

TREASURER AND MEMBERS REPORT: (WENDY)
The Treasurer reported that the Current account stands at £2,743.17 
Deposit account 1 £4,343.71. Deposit account 2 £1,033.10. The total 
funds available are £7,086.88. The Treasurer also reported we have 
received membership money from Colin Garnett and a request for a family
membership. We have 38 members and one corporate member.
The Treasurer reported that the money gifted by the students of this 
year’s summer school for the members who helped with the school has 
been distributed.

PUBLICITY:
Nothing new to report.

WEBSITE: (PETER)
The webmaster reported Cyril had asked him to put a link to South 
Cheshire French Circle web and they would reciprocate.

CANTA ACTIVITIES:
After the success of the Polish evening and the Christmas dinner it was 
decided to hold a “Burns” Nights on 23rd January  and  the possibility of a 
St George and St David evening. We also hope to have a German evening 
later in the year.

LEAFLETS:
The Chairman reported that the printers will print the leaflets this week 
and he has ordered a print run of 1,000. He is hopeful they will be ready 
within the next few days.    

SUMMER SCHOOL: The date for the 2016 summer school is Sunday 24th 
July for one week. The Treasurer recommended we add 2% to the cost for 
2016. It was agreed we would charge £460.00 for a double/twin room and 
£537.00 for a single room. The Treasurer will hopefully arrange the same 
deal with the Ramada hotel but it is under new management  



CORRESPONDENCE:
The following correspondence received since the last meeting.
Bischofsheim - Local Papers.
Macon Magazine.
Letter sent to Councillor Michael Jones, Leader of Cheshire East Council.

A.O.B: 
Discussions on the 2016 celebrations with Bischofsheim and to be 
included on the agenda for the next meeting.    

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 6.02pm
The next meeting of the committee

4th January 2016


